
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
February 3, 2025, 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Student Leadership Academy will no longer offer 
transportation with pocket-pickups and drop-offs to North Port for the upcoming 2025-2026 
school year. This change will not affect your child’s current enrollment at SLA; however, I 
understand this may cause an inconvenience for some families with regards to transportation to 
and from school. 
 
I truly hope this change does not affect your child’s ability to remain at SLA for the 2025-2026 
school year. 
  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jonathan Cooley 
Principal 
Student Leadership Academy 
941-485-5551 
 


